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Braden Watts 

Production EIT 

Strathcona Resources Ltd.  

1900 - 421 7 Avenue SW 

Calgary, AB T2P 4K9 

 
Dear Mr. Watts: 
 
RE:      PRESSURE MAINTENANCE WATERFLOOD PROJECT  

APPROVAL ORDER CANCELLATION  
OWL FIELD – CECIL ‘A’ POOL – ENCAL PROJECT  

 
The subject pressure maintenance waterflood project in the Owl Cecil 'A' pool was approved by the 
Regulator on September 19, 2000, however Injection into the pool never occurred. On January 2, 
2025, Strathcona Resources Ltd. indicated via email that they consented to cancellation of the 
project approval.  
 
Pursuant to the Energy Resources Activities Act (ERAA) section 75 (2)(b)(i), the Regulator may 
cancel, suspend or amend a designation at the request of the applicant to whom the designation 
was given. The pressure maintenance waterflood project approval Order 00-09-004 for the Owl field, 
Cecil ‘A’ pool, is hereby cancelled, under the authority of ERAA section 75(2)(b). 
 
Please contact Logan Gray at (250) 419-4465 or the undersigned at (250) 419-4430 should you 
have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ron Stefik, P.L. Eng. 
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering 
BC Energy Regulator 


